
Department of Public Works Committee Meeting 
June 17, 2013 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

Roll Call:  Members present: Chairman, Jerry Oney, Russ Potter, Frank Bell, Stanley 

Siegel, Vince Lopez, Jack Farr, Bob Richie, Carl Hendrick, Mike McCarthy, Rob 

Waligroski and Kelly Decker. 

 

 

Director’s Report -  

 
June 17, 2013 

 

DPW Committee Meeting: 

 

 

1. Status of Beach Road Pump Station 

Discussion held on various issues concerning the project.  The water table is very 

high.  Wells will be needed to eliminate the water from the site.  More 

information will be given the council at the next meeting.   

 

2. 2013 Paving Project 

Discussion was held on paving this summer.  Vince recommended paving Erie 

Street at a cost of $200,000.  O & R stated that all gas lines under Erie Street are 

high pressure, which is good news.   

 

Kelly asked to look at Main Street by Homers.   

 

Stan asked about a patch by the Ambulance Corps.   

 

Mike asked if the bridge will effect Homers intersection.  Answer: No. 

 

3. Football Statue 

Vince needs a release form from the Corporation Council to release the statue 

back to the owner.   

 

4. Handicap Cross Walks 

 

Vince asked for any lists from each Ward.  Discussion held on same.   

 

5. Vacant Laborer Position 

 



Discussion on new position held.  Stanley would prefer that a  city resident be 

hired.   
 

 

 

Old Business –  

 
     Frank – Sign post at Patterson and North Maple Ave is knocked down. 

 

     Rob – Valve on Maiden Lane is still leaking.  Answer:  Jack states that it is slowing  

                 down.   

     

      Bob – Thanked the DPW for trees at Ball and Pike.   

 

 

New Business –   

 
Stanley would like to get prices for bio degradable bags for compost.   

Stanley would like the DPW to check safety issues on the properties of the homes the city 

is maintaining.  Discussion held on same.   

 

Mike asked if the DPW uses a vehicle check list at the start of their shift, in regards to 

insurance requirements.  Discussion held on same.   

 

Kelly asked when the line painting on East Main Street would be done.  Answer:  Within 

the next two weeks.   

 

Carl asked when Erie Street would be started.  Answer:  Next month.   

 

Rob thanked the DPW for keeping the run off brook cleared of debris during the last 

storm.   

 

Frank discussed the Clarifier Project, in regards to financing and other grant 

opportunities.  Discussion held.   

 

Public Comment – NONE 

 

Executive Session – NONE 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

 

 


